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              Mark Your Calendars



January 5 - Club Meeting  



January 10 - Night    Friendly’s 



January 16 - MLK Day



January 19 - Club Meeting -  “Opioids” 



            Dr. Andy Waxler



    ____________________



  Congratulations to



Joanne & Lion Dennis 



      Griffith



          39 years on the 14th 



      ________________         



 Lion Cathy Pryzjemski           



    on the 17th



 Lion Bill Moser   on the 20th



  Lions Karl Hiester 
& Matt Resneck



   on the 27th



 Note: At the January 5th meeting, I 
would like all sold calendar stubs 
returned and the monies from the sales. 
You may continue to sell for a few more 
weeks. A big “thanks” to all of you who 
supported this fundraiser by selling 
anywhere from a few to many. Those 
who sold more than 30, may select a 
free calendar(s).



  ——————————————————————————



             Christmas Party 











Above: in festive costumes



2015 & 2016 



Ugly Sweater Winners



               Clowning around  
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 A big “thank you” to Lion John Crossan 
for taking pictures at the Christmas 
party and for David Yeckley’s help with 
the games. Too bad no one thought to 
take pictures of John and Joan Crossan.



    December 15th Meeting Notes



      Guest Speaker, Kerry Mohn  



  A presentation on the history of the 
post card was given by Kerry who is the 
Curator of Collections at the Ephrata 
Cloister.  The slide show showed 
postcards from the late 1800’s until the 
present day and some of the changes 
that occurred over the years.



   ________________________                 



  Lion Bruce Hartman reminded us of 
the date for January for our Night at 
Friendly’s.  



  Lion Dennis Griffith gave a brief 
account of a spring event, “Night at the 
Races” which we approved for March 
31st. More information will be given as 
details are finalized.



    _______________________



  President Scott Elliott was presented 
with an award for “growing our club”. 
This was presented by Lion Gwen Burgis.



    _____________________         



 



   Did you find the eight snowflakes I 
put in this newsletter?



   _________________________



    For the next several months the 
newsletter will be sent monthly instead 
of bi-monthly.  There are less events 
taking place in the winter months.
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